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13th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Further to my letter of Friday 9th September, you may be aware that Monday 19th September has been 
declared a Bank Holiday to mark the Queen’s Funeral.  

We have now received confirmation from the Local Authority that all schools, including those within the 
Western Learning Federation will be closed on that date.  

Schools will reopen and resume across the Federation on Tuesday 10th September as normal.  

Yours sincerely 

 

W A Murphy 

Mr W A Murphy 

Executive Head Teacher- Western Learning Federation  


